
Dear guardians and students,

We are excited to host our first Annual Valentine’s dance and
hope to see your child there!  We want all of our students to
have an amazing time creating memories with their friends. We
can’t wait to see them all dressed up and ready to dance the
night away.  However, as with any school event, safety is our
upmost importance and we have a few things set in place to
ensure everyone will be safe and have fun.

 Only Center students will be able to attend.1.
 Students’ phones will be for emergency use only and will
not be allowed to be out for no other reason.

2.

 All parents must come in the lobby and get a premade
transportation ticket for the child when you drop him/her
off.

3.

All students will be dismissed through car rider line. We will
put your child in the car. NO walk ups will be allowed.
Parents must have transportation ticket to pick up their
child. 

4.

 All school rules still apply and students are expected to
follow them.

5.

 We are not responsible for phones or personal belongings
so please be mindful of what your child brings.

6.

Any questions or concerns, please contact us!

Thanks,

 Fourth Grade teachers


